
From: Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/11/2015 5:56:12 PM
Subject: Re: One SC Fund Balance

Can't open this. 


Sent from my iPad

On Dec 11, 2015, at 2:37 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


The fund balance is now up to $496,286.  (Last update on 12/7 was at $474,339).  I’ve attached a summary of 
the checks received since the last update. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
 

<One SC Check Summary.xls>
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